
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  10/10/11 

Web Announcement 419 

Medicaid Fiscal Agent Transition Webpage 
A new webpage has been created to keep providers informed about the 
Medicaid fiscal agent transition.  To review transition announcements, use 
the Transition Info link shown at the top of each page of this website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://medicaid.nv.gov/transition.aspx

